
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: Josh Fredrickson
Subject: RE: Suncadia Phase 2 Division 7
Date: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 4:56:54 PM

Hi Josh,
 
Sorry I missed you today. Hopefully there is a time tomorrow we can connect.  I should be in the
office most of the day, with lunch at 12:00pm.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
If this is a Public Records Request, please go to https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx and
fill out a request for public records through the GovQA portal.
 
 

From: Josh Fredrickson <josh.fredrickson@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 4:10 PM
To: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Suncadia Phase 2 Division 7
 
Kelly,
 
When you have a minute, can we discuss the traffic comment related to Phase 2 Division 7? We
have spoken with Suncadia, and have a plan to go forward. If possible, I would like that to be
reflected.
 
Thanks.
 
Joshua Fredrickson
County Engineer
Kittitas County Public Works
Office: 509-962-7609
 
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices. 
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